
SAC students learned about some different careers and real-world issues with presentations 
during the month of April. KSNT weatherman Jeremy Goodwin visited and shared 
information about the upcoming severe weather season and how to stay safe. School Resource 
Officer Steven Hudson and his colleague  Deputy Wells brought in their K-9 friend, Schultz, 
to share the job duties of a police dog and show a few of his skills and training practices. Both 
presentations gave students a first-hand account of information, as well as valuable life-long 
lessons.
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Wednesday, May 6
SFT Field Day

12:30-2:30, SFTHS

Friday, May 8
Fuel Up to Play 60 

Assembly
2:30, SAC Gym

Tuesday, May 12
Last day of School
Yearbook Signing 

Party
Dismiss at 1:00 pm

Have a Great 
Summer!!

Guest Presentations

SAC and OAC will again combine their yearbook to include students in grades Pre-K-4. The 
cost of a yearbook is $15, and will be printed in full color. Ms. Samantha Kennedy and Mrs. 
Stephanie Ziegler just put the finishing touches on this year’s edition, featuring pictures of 
individual students, classrooms, events, and candid shots of activities that have taken place 
throughout the year. If you would like to order a yearbook, which will be distributed in the last 
week of school this year, please send check or cash to the SAC Office.

2014-2015 SAC/OAC Yearbook



SAC students and staff finished out their Pennies for 
Patients campaign earlier this month. We set a school goal 
of raising $800 to donate to the Leukemia and Lymphoma 
Society, and we doubled our goal as we donated $1600 to 
their cause of cancer research. We kept track of donations 
by class, and Mrs. Gregoire’s class earned a pizza party and a 
gold pennant by donating the most at $312.09.  Mrs. Colvin, 
Mrs. Fawl & Mr. Fawl’s classes earned a silver pennant for 
donating over $200.  Mrs. Washington, Mrs. Arb & Mrs. 
Huizenga’s classes earned a bronze pennant for donating 
over $100.  We’re very proud of the generosity and giving 
spirit of our students. We hope this hard work will pay off 
for many patients.

SAC Talent Show Pennies for Patients

     On Friday, May 1st, 27 SAC students showcased 
their various talents for other students, staff, and guests. 
Performances ranged from singing and dancing to telling 
jokes to playing the piano or drums to basketball, miming 
and magic. We’re proud of our students’ courage and 
impressed with their many skills outside of the classroom.

Poetry Contest Winners
     SAC is excited to announce that 148 of our 161 students 
had poems chosen to be published in the 2015 Young 
American Poetry Digest. Students submitted several poetry 
entries into this contest, and we are excited to see so many 
of their pieces of work chosen to be included in this book. 
As a joint technology and library activity, students first 
studied several different types of poetry and then took their 

try at writing their own. SAC submitted over 500 pieces of 
student work this year.
     Students received their letters from the contest in April. 
Parents will need to fill out the permission slip form and 
mail it in before May 8th. Students can then choose to order 
the book that contains their original work. We’re very proud 
of the hard work and effort of these students.


